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March 27, 2020 
 
Dear Dr. Vohringer,  
 
On behalf of the DBSA Scientific Advisory Board Klerman Award selection committee, we are pleased to 
inform you that you have been selected as the recipient of the 2020 Gerald L. Klerman Young 
Investigator Award.    
 
Congratulations!    
 
We look forward to recognizing your outstanding work at the Klerman award reception, which will be 
held in conjunction with celebrating DBSA’s 35th anniversary. This important event is scheduled to be 
held during the International Society of Bipolar Disorder conference on June 20, 2020. Given the COVID-
19 crisis has put a hold on so many events, gatherings and on travel, we are monitoring the situation to 
determine whether we will need to postpone the event.  
 
For now, here are additional details related to the scheduled event:  
 
DBSA 35th Anniversary Reception and Klerman Award Presentation 
Date:         Saturday, June 20, 2020 
Time:        7:00 p.m. – 9:30 p.m. 
Location:  Palmer House Hilton 

    Honore Room 
    17 E. Monroe Street 

     Chicago, IL 
 
Please respond to this email to confirm your acceptance of the award. Again, congratulations on your 
accomplishments. 
  
Sincerely,  

   
 
Gary Sachs    Roger McIntyre 
SAB Chair    SAB Vice Chair 
 


